
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it infringes on a child's right to medical privacy. The Government's 
role should be education, and the parents' role should be the health and well-being of their child. This is 
not necessary for Government to try to take on the role of health liaison, when it's impossible to truly 
know the intent of these questions on the survey. This is just one more cost and responsibility the State 
is trying to take on, when these matters should stay in the hands of parents, and guardians to maintain 
the health of their child. Thank you! 
 
Regards,  
Jonna Pahlisch  
20180 Red Sky Ln 
Bend, OR 97702  
 


